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Product Program

Contactless & Limited Contact Recommendations

Since the start of the COVID-19 pandemic, we have remained focused on our #1 priority: keeping our
Girl Scouts, their families, and our volunteers safe. We want to support you in all the ways you need to
give your girls the lifelong benefits of the Girl Scout Leadership Experience. This includes having a
safe and fun Product Program.

As we have seen all around us, everyone has a different idea and level of comfort regarding pandemic
-era activities. There is no one-answer-fits-all solution. We will continue to allow volunteers to use
their best judgment for Product Program activities as long as they meet the state health orders. Here
are some recommendations for picking-up product and money transactions with minimal or
contactless interactions.

Thank you for taking part in the Girl Scout Product Program experience!

Ask families to bring their own
pens to sign documents. Use
hand sanitizer prior to and after
any transactions.

Masks
required at all
interactions.




